Rafi Miah



Dear Sir / Madam

Pollinating London Together would like to endorse our support for the Camden Highline. The decline in biodiversity is one of two major planetary emergencies.

London needs good green corridors throughout the city in order to support the biodiversity and the movement of insects etc as well supporting nature based solutions to the management of water and flooding.

The Camden Highline will contribute most effectively to both of these. In addition, it will provide an effective green space for the community and will help support wellbeing. It will provide a shared back garden for all local people and is located in some of the most deprived areas of London with high density housing estates. Finally, it will be a platform for community activities, providing opportunities for play, cooking and events.

Four ecotypes inspired by Young Woodland, Hedgerows, Meadows and Productive Gardens will be created and feature pollinator-friendly planting. It will also be home to insect hotels in the form of bee posts and blocks with nooks and crannies that imitate logs in a forest, as well as bat boxes, increasing pollination and the overall ecological health of Camden and the London region.

Yours sincerely Heather

Dr. Heather Barrett-Mold OBE Vice Chair



Pollinating London Together

Website: pollinatinglondontogether.com